
 

 

Stewardship Messages in the Liturgy 

 

Bulletin Announcements 
 

Week 1 

What is stewardship? It is a lifestyle.  It is a life of gratitude that stems from the knowledge that God is the creator and 

owner of all.  We are stewards when we care for God’s gifts.  Gratitude for these many gifts can be expressed in our 

prayer, worship, financial contributions, how we care for those around us, and in all we do.  Stewardship is a way of 

being aware of all that God has given us and giving thanks.  Our love and gratefulness lead to a desire to share our 

gifts in return. 

Week 2 

Stewardship invites everyone to help build the Kingdom of God together.  St. James tells us "Every good and perfect 

gift is from above."  We acknowledge this understanding when we use our gifts well and care for all that God has 

given us.  Stewardship demonstrates how we give of ourselves in love and service to create a just world and build the 

kingdom of God. 

Next weekend is our Stewardship Commitment Weekend.  You will soon receive a letter and commitment form in the 

mail.  Please take time to consider how you can offer your time, talent, and treasure. Then, fill out the form and bring 

it back to Mass next weekend.  Completed forms can be placed in the collection basket.  Thank you for being a part 

of the parish and offering your Gifts to God! 

Week 3 

This is Stewardship Commitment Weekend.  Thank you for the time in prayer, talent and treasure you are willing to 

share with the community.  Please return your completed commitment form.  If you did not bring your forms to Mass, 

please bring them next week or mail them to the parish office.  Thank you again for your part in making stewardship a 

way of life! 

Week 4 

Last weekend was our Parish Stewardship Commitment Weekend.  Thank you to everyone who returned their 

completed household commitment form.  If you have not yet done so, please return your household commitment form 

with your offering of time, talent and treasure and place it in the collection during Mass or mail it to the parish office.   

If you need a form, they are available in the back of the Church. 

Week 5  

Two weekends ago we had our Stewardship Commitment Weekend.  If you have not yet done so, please return your 

commitment form with your offering of time, talent and treasure and place it in the collection during Mass or mail it to 

the parish office.  If you need a form, they are available in the back of the Church.  Thanks to everyone for their 

generous contributions of time, talent, and treasure! 

 


